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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 
ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 

THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-6788 

January 2, 1931i 

SUBJECT: S ta t e Member Banks Hot Examined During 1930* 

Dear S i r : 

You are requested to fu rn i sh the Board, a t your 
. e a r l y convenience, with a l i s t of S ta te member banks in 
your d i s t r i c t v/hich were not examined e i t h e r "by S ta t e 
a u t h o r i t i e s or your own examiners during 1930. 

I t i s a l so requested tha t you advise what s teps 
are contemplated by you to secure a prompt and s a t i s f a c -
to ry examination of any bank reported^ 

Very t r u l y yours, 

E. M. McClelland, 
Ass i s tan t Secre ta ry . 

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS; 
(Except Boston) 
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